
Halloween Family Fun

Sat, 24th October - Halloween Magic Show

Sun, 25th October - Halloween Bingo

Mon, 26th October - Spooky Magic Show

Tue, 27th October -  Halloween Magic Show

Wed, 28th October - Halloween Bingo

Thurs, 29th October - Spooky Magic Show

Fri, 30th October - Halloween Bingo

Sat, 31st October - Spooky Magic Show

Shows take place every 50 minutes from 11am till 3pm.

For more information visit: https://nothefort.org.uk/news-events

In the run up to Halloween, Twitch the Witch will be taking over Nothe Fort!

As well as monstrous magic shows and bewitching Halloween bingo, there will be a 'Find

the Black Cat Trail', and ghost tunnel tours.



COVID-19 SAFETY INFORMATION

HALLOWEEN FAMILY FUN
SAT 24TH & SAT 31ST OCTOBER

11:00 – 15:00

1. We have a one-way system around the fort.

2. We have cleaners going around the fort

during the day.

3. Toilets are deep cleaned at regular intervals.

4. We have hand-sanitiser stations around the

fort.

5. We have a controlled, outdoor space in

which to hold events.

6. Face masks are required in all indoor areas

of the fort.

7. We limit the number of attendees

permitted to

each event and monitor numbers on the day.

8. We have stewards around the fort to guide

you through the one way system and politely

remind visitors to social distance.

9. We have a Covid-Safety Commander on

duty each day to monitor and review our

safety measures.

With the safety measures we have in place, you can be sure that Nothe Fort is a Covid-

Safe environment for events. 

Halloween Magic Show: 

A family-fun, comedy show with multiplying wands, a colour changing cat and

magic cooking.

The Spooky Magic show: 

Featuring lost vampires and crazy washing machines. 

Halloween Bingo: 

Get your spooky eyes down and be ready to howl like a werewolf with Halloween

bingo.

Booking for these activities is essential!

By booking your tickets via our website, you are purchasing an annual pass entry ticket

into the fort. This will give you free entry to the fort till the end of 2021.

 These activities are free. All children must be accompanied by an adult.

Book your tickets at: https://nothefort.org.uk/news-events

BOOKING INFORMATION


